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November 2017 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Re: Spanish Trip to Granada 1st – 4th March 2018 
 
I am proposing a trip to Granada from Thursday 1st- Sunday 4th March 2018 open to all students of Spanish in 
Years 9 & 10. The trip would be an opportunity for your daughter to develop their use of Spanish in 
interactional situations with native Spanish speakers and broaden their knowledge and understanding of 
Spanish history and culture. Travel would be by plane using EasyJet from Gatwick to Malaga, coach travel to 
and from airports is included and the proposed accommodation would be at Hotel Macia Monasterio de los 
Basillos, Granada. During our visit we would take part in a number of visits including a walking tour of the city, a 
visit to la Alcaiceria (Spice Market) and Sacromonte (Gypsy Quarter), a trip to the Science Centre, a flamenco 
show with dinner and a tapas evening.  

 
The trip cost will be £600.00 per student.  We realise that this is a lot of money and as such are initially asking 
simply for an indication of what the take-up will be.  We would be asking for £200 at the end of November, 
December and January. If you would like your daughter to go on this trip, please fill in the following survey 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Granada2018.  If we have a good response, then we will send another letter 
out and open up a Wisepay for people to make deposits.  Completing the survey does not guarantee a place on 
this trip.  If we are oversubscribed then it will come down to the usual ballot. 
 
Deadline for responses is 09.00 Tuesday 21st November. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Stoker 
Head of Spanish and Trip Leader 
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